
From: Brooks, Daniel
To: Jae Lim
Cc: Hindin, Jennifer
Subject: RE: SES-MOD-20210125-00436; Call Sign: E050340
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 4:59:48 PM
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Good afternoon, Jae; thank you for your email.  It looks like you may be using a value for SatArc (West) of 40W instead of the 140W value that we included in the application.  If you change that
value to 140W, I believe the calculated Elev (West) and Azim (West) values should match the Elev (West) and Azim (West) values that we included in the application.  Please let me know if you have
any additional questions or if we can provide you with any additional information.
 
Best,
Dan
 

From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:00 PM
To: Brooks, Daniel <DBrooks@wiley.law>
Subject: SES-MOD-20210125-00436; Call Sign: E050340
 

External Email
 

Hi Dan,
 
We are working on your MOD and would like to confirm with you to change elev W and Azim W as you see below.
 
Thanks.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
 

 
 

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by
sending an e-mail to Information@wiley.law
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